OFFICE OF THE prinCIPARARE BALASORE
NOTICE
No.357/BSE/2024 Date 31.05.2024

The Institute will remain closed 01.06.2024 on account of General Election
of (Parliament & Assembly -2024). All members of staff are assigned O.D from

03.06.24 to 06.06.24 for Admision work. There will be a reviewed by honourable
President, BTES, Balasore on 07.06.24. -

Copy to: Notice Board/Guard file/ V.P /HODs for information and requested to circulate among
all members of the staff & Students in their respective department.

Memo No0.358/BSE/2024 Date. 31.05.2024

Copy forwarded to the President, BTES, Ba\asdre for favour of kind information.
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